
From: John Campbell 

Sent: 10 November 2024 12:49 

To: Planning 

Subject: Re: 2024/4221/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In relation to the proposal 2024/4221/T to cut the tree at 52 Goldhurst 

Terrace, I would like to object. The tree is of a lightweight type and is a 

pleasant amenity. 

 

I went to the Camden website relating to this proposal but I couldn't find any 

way to apply my objection. 

 

Best Regards, 

John Campbell 

46a Goldhurst Terrace 

London 

NW6 3HT 

 


